4/8/2022
Dear Mr. Waters,

I would like to formally let you know I will be accepting another teaching position
this September 2022. | have loved working at Charlotte Valley Central School. | love the
staff and children here. It is with a heavy heart | say goodbye. My reason for leaving is |
want to be closer to family. Thank you for the opportunities you have given me over the
years at CVCS. My resignation will be effective on June 3¢0al, 2022.

Sincerely,

Medelypn "/ w@

Madeleine Hurley



